
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice of Intent to Pass a By-law for 

Planning Application and Service Fees 
 

Take notice that the Council of the Town of Georgina intends to pass a By-law under the Planning 
Act and the Municipal Act, to establish fees for the processing of planning applications, and for 
services provided with respect to related planning matters or activities, on Wednesday, 
September 19, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. in the Council Chambers of the Georgina Civic Centre at 26557 
Civic Centre Road, Keswick. 
 
A copy of the By-law will be available for viewing as of September 5, 2018. 
 
For more information, please contact Velvet Ross, Manager of Planning, by phone at 905-476-
4301, ext. 2251, or by email to vross@georgina.ca 
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